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I 100% support this. Actual studies from the CA DOT have proven this to be safe. I 

ride all over the western states. My bike is air cooled and traffic can damage the 

motor in heavy traffic conditions. I am constantly in fear of being rear ended in traffic. 

This is the right thing to do.  

 

Respectfully, 


